



























































A DOCK & STORE WORTH SAVING?

Port Commissions (past & present) think so!
And they want your help!
DOCK

Grants have been secured.
Renovation plans prepared.

A contractor has been selected (Quigg Bros Inc who
recently completed work at the Port of Poulsbo).

Basic funding has been secured, but it took a
§$700,000 bond and will take the sale of Port
properties to mak it work.






While this will save the dock, it will put the Port in
debt for at least 20 years.

The initial community response has residents
wanting to help, so the Port set up a fund with the
Kitsap Community Foundation (KCF) for donations,
with donations of $1,000 or more recognized on a
bronze plaque to be placed on site.  For more
information and to donate visit the KCF website and
find the “Port Assist Fund”

STORE

The former lllahee Food store was purchased a few
years ago (at a Sheriff’s sale) by the Port to clean up
leaking underground gasoline storage tanks, for
which there is an approved grant for the cleanup.
The tank cleanup is planned for 2025, after which
the building can also be renovated for use as a
store. In the meantime, the waterfront contractor
will likely use the building for a temporary
construction office.






